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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

    

Canford Heath Library Visits 

Monday 4
th

 March 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

                                                                        . 

In keeping with our view at Ad Astra that reading is the key to everything, we have 

arranged for our Early Years children to go on a trip to the Canford Heath Library. In 

book week, we learnt about libraries, and all the wonderful reasons that books and 

reading are so vitally important to our lives. During this visit the children will be able to 

explore a library; hear how the library works and listen to a story shared by a 

librarian.  

The children will walk the short distance both to and from the library, leaving school at 

approximately 9.15am and returning to school at approximately 10:15am ready for their 

normal play time. 

Dates of the trip:   

Tuesday 16
th

 April – Ducklings 

Thursday 18
th

 April – Caterpillars 

Friday 19
th

 April – Froglets 

Please ensure that your child is wearing their full school uniform for this trip and 

suitable footwear for walking. They will also need a coat in case the weather is cold. If 

the weather is likely to be very poor, we will make a decision nearer the time as to 

whether the trip needs rearranging to another day. 
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The Early Years Team would really appreciate some additional helpers for this trip. If 

you are able to help, please inform your child’s class teacher or the school office and we 

will then be in touch. 

If you have any questions regarding this trip then please do let us know. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Miss Bridgman 

EYFS Year Leader   


